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Dear Lake Shore Families, 

We are combining the last 2 months of our newsletter with end of the 
year information. Please mark your calendars for the upcoming important 
dates, as we approach the end of our school year.  

Our Unique Learning System unit in May is titled “What to Do, What 
to Do.” We address the topic of making good decisions. The unit provides 
lessons and activities about tools and a Four-Step Process for making 
effective decisions. As we assist our young adults in the transition from 
school to work, it is necessary that they receive training in thinking 
through the good and bad consequences that can happen as a result of 
the choices they make and the importance of learning from our mistakes. 
This unit will provide our young adults with the tools needed to 
understand what can affect our decisions and reflect on how our decisions 
are important. 

Our Unique Learning System unit in June is titled “Wash. Dry. Fold. 
Repeat.” We will address the topic of laundry care. The unit provides 
lessons and activities about the basics of laundry care. As we assist our 
young adults in the transition from school to work, it is necessary that they 
receive training in the steps of doing laundry, from pre-treating stains and 
sorting clothes, to reading care tags and properly putting clothes away. 
This unit will provide our young adults with the tools needed to learn to 
care for their clothing as an important independent living skill. 

 
We will be going on a field trip to the Erie County Botanical Gardens 

on Friday, May 16th, and also go out to lunch for pizza afterwards. 
 
 



Our Unified Basketball Team has 3 home games in May. Please come 
and support our team in the HS gymnasium: 

 Friday, May 9th @ 5pm 
Monday, May 12th @ 5pm 
Thursday , May 15th @ 5pm  
 
There will be a unified basketball final tournament field trip during 

the school day on Thursday May 29th at “The Rock Sports Complex” in West 
Seneca. 

 
There is no school on Monday May 26th for the Memorial Day 

Observance. 
 
Our June field trip will be on Monday June 2nd, and we’ll be going to 

Evans Town Park. Pizza and ice cream will be offered for lunch.  
 
The final full school day for our students will be Monday, June 16th. 
 
The Senior Prom will be held on Wednesday, June 18th at the Avanti 

Mansion from 6-10pm. Tickets are $60.00 and will be on sale during all 
lunch periods from 5/5-5/16. Cash or checks payable to Lake Shore CSD. 

 
​ ​ ​ ​ Important Dates 
 
Unified BBall Home Games (5/9, 5/12, 5/15 @5pm HS Gym) 
5/16-Field trip to Botanical Gardens 
5/26-NO SCHOOL MEMORIAL DAY OBSERVANCE 
6/2- Field Trip to Evans Town Park 
6/16- Final Full Day of School for students 
 

We have enjoyed this year in our Life Skills class and wish you all a happy 
and safe summer! 
 
Thank you. 
Mrs. Reichert and Mrs. Zappala 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  


